
Michael McIsaac – Retiring June 30, 2017 

Michael McIsaac is retiring from the Kenora Catholic District School Board on June 30, 2017, 
after 33 dedicated years in education at the Kenora Catholic District School Board.  He started 
with the board as a music teacher in September 1984 at St. Thomas Aquinas High School.    

Michael has taught religion to all grades and levels at the school.  He has a strong knowledge of 
social justice issues and uses this in all his classes.   

Among his favourite courses to teach is the Grade 11 World Religions Course.  Michael has put 
his heart and soul into this course and many students would likely remember it as one of their 
favourites in high school.  He has taken information beyond the textbook and brought it to life for 
his students.  He has made valuable connections with the various communities in Winnipeg and 
has done his field trip twice a year for many years to showcase each of the different faiths.  This 
course truly allows students to understand different faiths and their practices.   

Michael has always been a valuable part of our music ministry and is so incredibly talented 
when it comes to anything musical.     

We wish him a long and prosperous retirement and many years of happiness!   


